
W. G . VOLLMER, 

PRESIDENT 

THE TEXAS AND PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY 
TEXAS AND PACIFIC BUILDING 

DALLAS 2, TEXAS 

January 7, 1946 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

Thanks for sending me a copy of your telegram 

to President Truman of December 24th. You have definitely 

outlined to him a policy which he would do well to adopt 

for you have hit the nail exactly on its head. It is 

too bad that more advices to the President from men in 

high places and t n large affairs are not being forwarded 

to him. If there was only some way to get this done it 

would be very helpful. 

With sincere personal regards, I am, 

Very truly yours, 

Wir. Amon G. Carter, 
Fort Worth Star Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 


